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Data Trends are produced by the Research and Training Center for
Children's Mental Health, Louis de la Parte Florida Mental Health
Institute, University of South Florida, Tampa. Data Trends are funded by
the Center for Mental Health Services, SAMHSA, U.S. Department of Health
and Human Services. There are two Data Trends products: 1) Summaries
(ISSN# 1537-0399), which detail recent, published articles on systems of
care for children with emotional and behavioral disabilities and their
families, and; 2) News briefs (ISSN# 1537-0402), which highlight related
items or events of interest to the field.

*******************************************************
This News brief alerts you to the following article: : Duncan, S. C.,
Duncan, T. E., & Strycker, L. A. (2001). Qualitative & quantitaive
shifts in adolescent problem behavior development: A cohort-sequential
multivariate latent growth modeling approach. Journal of Psychopathology
& Behavioral Assessment, 23(1), 43-50.
 
From the abstract: "The aim of this study was to examine the nature of
problem behavior development from late childhood through adolescence, to
assess the quantitative development of problem behavior (alcohol use,
marijuana use, deviance, academic failure) as well as potential
qualitative shifts in problem behavior over time....Results showed
significant growth in problem behavior from ages 11-18. Alcohol use and
marjiuana use contributed most, and academic failure contributed least
to the problem behavior latent construct. Results [also revealed] that
the contribution of all four behaviors to the overall problem behavior
construct increased similarly as children aged" (p. 43).

********************************************************
If you missed previous Data Trends publications of Summaries or News
briefs, visit the main Data Trends page:
http://rtckids.fmhi.usf.edu/rtcpubs/datatrendshp.htm
For information about the Data Trends project, or about the Research and
Training Center, visit our website at: http://rtckids.fmhi.usf.edu 
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